
The Plant Biology Graduate Student Association presents:

Prairie-like Opening Stewardship Day
Sunday, December 4th 

Did you know that we have prairie plants in Athens County?

 

Strouds Run State Park is home to three small prairie-like openings that host grassland

species.  Persistance of this unusual community may be threatened by encroachment of

trees and shrubs that can shade out herbaceous plants. We will be thinning out woody

seedlings to prevent them from damaging populations of prairie species.

Take a break from studying for exams to relax and de-stress with wild plants!

Dress for outdoor work and hiking through shrubbery and on uneven terrain. Bring hand

pruners if you have them.

Meet at Porter Hall at 1 PM. Transportation will be provided.

Please RSVP to mh201611@ohio.edu for more information and to reserve your spot.

Space is limited.


